Llanrhidian Parish Newsletter – January 2024 Happy New Year - Blwyddyn Newydd Dda!

Despite the cold and darkness, at Llanrhidian Primary, there is a sense of

excitement ready for the term ahead. Transported back to 1940s, we have launch our new topic 'Make-Do and Mend.' Both teachers and pupils are enthusiastic about the upcoming term, filled with planned activities and exciting learning experiences.

In just a few short weeks since our return, we've accomplished a great deal. Our football team represented our school in a cluster football tournament, showcasing both their skills and resilience. Next month, it's the Netball team's turn.





Come and join us at our free playgroup for parents and children o – 5 years in our school hall. This is a wonderful opportunity to meet the staff, and visit our amazing school. Every Term Time Thursday 1:30pm-3pm

Parents/Guardians must supervise their children at all times. Bring a travel cup



and we will provide the refreshments. We look forward to seeing you!

Llanrhidian Primary School